
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Year 3 will be visiting Caerleon Roman Fortress on 29th September as part of 

our Roman topic.   

Children will need to dress appropriately for outdoor activities, ensuring they 

bring a coat and wear suitable footwear. They will also need to bring a packed 

lunch. If you child is eligible for a free school meal and would like a packed 

lunch, please complete the pre-order form and return by 16/09/22. 

Yours sincerely,  

Year 3 Teachers.  

 

 

I give permission for _____________________________ to attend Caerleon 

Roman Fortress on 29th September. 

Signed:_______________________________ 


